
 

 

 

 

 

Committee on Early Childhood Finance and Policy 

Thursday, March 4, 2010 

4:30-6:00 p.m. 

Room 200 State Office Building 

 

Agenda 

Call to Order 

 

Approval of Minutes 

 

Minnesota Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA) 

• Wendy Ambrose, Executive Director, FCCLA 

• Monique Sabby, Family and Consumer Sciences Teacher, Centennial High School 

• Heidi Enninga, Student and former FCCLA State Officer, Fulda High School 
 

School Readiness Connections Pilot Project Final Evaluation 

• Cherie Kotilinek, Manager, Child Care Assistance Program, DHS 

• Laurie Possin, Financial Policy Specialist, Child Care Assistance Program, DHS 

• Kristen Vosberg, Director, Campus Playhouse, St. Cloud 
 
Saint Paul Early Childhood Scholarship Program Evaluation: Implementation in Year 2 

• Rob Grunewald, Associate Economist, Federal Reserve Bank of Minneapolis 
 
Pre-Kindergarten Allowances Project Final Evaluation 

• Dr. Scott McConnell, Professor, Educational Psychology and Center for Early Education 

and Development, University of Minnesota 

 

 


